
Council-wide July Roundtable
Thank you for joining us at the Council-wide roundtable held
on Wednesday, July 15.  Below are a few slides presented at
this meeting as well as videos from our Council Commissioner
and the national announcement on the bar date.

Using Patrols To Restart Unit Events
Keeping Scouts Engaged
Developing Your Team
Recruiting 2020

A message from the Council Commissioner

Explanation of the Bar Date

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/council-wide-july-roundtable/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/MayflowerJulyRT_UsingPatrolsToRestartUnitEvents.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/MayflowerJulyRT_KeepingScouts-Engaged.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/MayflowerJulyRT_DevelopingYourTeam.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/MayflowerJulyRoundtable_Recruiting2020.pdf



